
June 29,2009 

Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2009-00075 - Longview ,-and Company, LLC Rates 

Dear Sirs: 1 

Longview Land Company, LLC has reviewed the PSC Staff Report dated 
June 24, 2009 and agrees with Staffs recommendation that the $30.00 proposed 
monthly rate should be accepted. In order to implement this proposed new rate 
as soon as possible, and because Georgetown Water bills for Longview on or 
around July I O ,  2009, we respectfully request that the Commission issue its final 
Order approving the new rate prior to July I O .  

._ 

Since rely, 

Bill Pulliam 
Owner, Longview Land Company, LLC 

Cc: Attorney General 
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